
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 19:03 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Gambling centre Kilburn High Rd / Glengall Rd 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
As a resident of Kilburn for the last 20 years I would like to register my objection to the 
planned 24 hour gambling centre on the corner of Kilburn High Rd and Glengall Rd. 
 
Why are you so intent on bringing our neighbourhood down? You know as well as I do that 
establishments like that just encourage anti social behaviour. 
 
You are sacrificing the security of local residents in order to to reap the financial benefits. 
 
As if we don’t have enough to deal with what with funding being cut for the refurbishment of 
Kilburn High Rd. 
 
Please see sense and refuse this application. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
 


